BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD TOWN HALL - PLANNING BOARD ROOM BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of January 18, 1968.

Members present: Francis J. Prior, Chairman
Robert M. Chase, Vice-Chairman
Gerard L. Daigle

Meeting was called to order by the chairman at 8:00 P.M. and there being no objections, the regular order of business was dispensed.

Raymond Menard presented a plan containing 15.69 acres on the corner of Wrentahm Road and Locust Street. On a motion of Chase and (2) by Daigle plan was signed as Approval Not Required. Vote was unanimous.

Mr. and Mrs. John J. Willinski of Millis, presented a plan containing 3.85 acres of land being purchased from William B. Davis and located off Cutler Street, Caryville. The Willinskis were informed by the board that the plan could not be signed at this time because the lot does not front on a public way and constitutes a subdivision of land. Prior stated that a plot plan had not been presented by Davis for Planning Board Approval. The Willinskis said they would consult with their attorney.

Mr. George Morin present at the meeting requested release of Lot 34 on Sect.2 Almo Heights, Daniel Drive. Motion to release said lot was made by Chase and (2) by Daigle. Vote unanimous.

Minutes of the previous meeting were approved as read by the clerk on a motion made by Daigle and (2) by Chase.

On a motion made by Chase and (2) by Daigle, the board voted to meet on the second and fourth Thursday of each month starting February 8. Meetings will be held every other week due to the decrease in subdivision business.

Vice-Chairman, Robert Chase submitted his resignation by letter to the board, stating that it is his intention to pursue one of the open seats on the school committee. He requested that his resignation become effective on February 29. Chairman Francis Prior said he would withhold comment until a later date.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:55 P.M.

APPROVED AS READ:

Respectfully submitted,

Joan M. Giard, Clerk

The Classe Poland S. Beauregard